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🌐 WE'VE LAUNCHED OUR
WEBSITE!

BIG NEWS—WE HAVE A
HOME ON THE WEB!

 CHECK US OUT AT
STUDENTCHAPTEROFCENLA.ORG

 YOU’LL FIND
INFORMATION ON OUR
MISSION, UPCOMING

EVENTS, SCHOLARSHIP
OPPORTUNITIES, AND

MORE. BE SURE TO
BOOKMARK IT AND SHARE

IT WITH FRIENDS!

📢 Spread the Word + Stay in
the Loop
Help us grow by forwarding this
newsletter and inviting others
to sign up!
 We’ll be sharing exciting
updates each month—
including our official
scholarship program launch
coming soon.
Sign up at
studentchapterofcenla.org to
never miss an announcement.

🗞 Welcome to Our
First-Ever Newsletter!

We're excited to kick off a new way of
staying connected! This monthly
newsletter is your go-to source for
updates, events, resources, and
student highlights from the Student
Chapter of Cenla. Let’s dive in!

🌞 Hello, Summer!
Summer is just around the corner,
and we want to wish all our students
a safe, fun, and refreshing break!
Remember to stay hydrated, look out
for one another, and take care of your
mental health during the downtime.

🎓 Celebrating Our
Seniors!
Let’s give a round of applause to the
Class of 2025!
 You’ve worked hard, made
memories, and inspired those around
you. As you step into new journeys,
we’re cheering for your success.
Remember—once part of the chapter,
always part of the family. 💙
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